
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ASSISTANT CHIEF OF STAFF FOR INSTALLATION MANAGEMENT 

600 ARMY PENTAGON 

DAIM-BD-N-ST 

Mr. Kenneth R. Feathers 
Planning & Standards Division 
Waste Management Bureau 

WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0600 

Department of Environmental Protection 
State of Connecticut 
79 Elm Street 
Hartford, CT 06106-5127 

Re: Technical Memorandum, Stratford Army Engine Plant 

Dear Mr. Feathers: 

11 Oct 2005 

Enclosed are two copies of the Technical Memorandum containing the results of the 
August 2005 soil vapor monitoring. The memorandum also contains a summary of all 
four rounds of soil vapor monitoring. No further soil vapor monitoring is planned at this 
time. If you have any questions please contact Mr. Wes LaParl at (203)-385-6606. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Peter W. Szyman 
Installation Manag r 

cc: W. LaParl (SAEP/Plexus) 
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